

Envision Radiology Symposium Brings Clinicians Together For Stroke Education Seminar

Envision's Radiology service line recently hosted a new event to focus on improving stroke care. The Neuro-interventional Radiology Scientific Symposium took place at the Vinoy in St. Petersburg in February, and attendees learned about a variety of stroke care topics. Envision radiologist Bao Doan, M.D., organized the event to improve clinical engagement among the radiology and EM fields.

"We wanted to get our clinicians together to better themselves and improve our treatment plans for stroke," Dr. Doan said. "These scientific meetings allow us to learn and improve both our clinical practices and relationships with other service lines."

President of Radiology for Envision Physician Services Maria Rodriguez, M.D., welcomed all attendees to the symposium as she gave a brief introduction to the following speakers. Thomas Devlin, M.D., spoke about how artificial intelligence is improving stroke care, and Aquilla S. Turk III, D.O., followed his speech to discuss mechanical thrombectomy and acute stroke interventions. The final speaker, David Z. Rose, M.D., focused on neuro-cardiology and stroke's academic, practical and clinical opportunities.

The lectures were followed by an open discussion with Envision physicians Justin Whisenant, M.D., and Zinovy M. Katz, M.D. Dr. Whisenant found it valuable to hear feedback from attendees about the topics discussed.

"A lot of attendees found it valuable to learn up-to-date information about stroke topics. It was a chance to engage and bring people together from different parts of our company," Dr. Whisenant said. "In a big company like Envision, it's really important for clinicians from different service lines to learn how they can better assist one another."

Dr. Doan added that radiology and EM service lines are closely connected because radiologists provide imaging services for emergency departments so regularly.

Along with the educational seminar, attendees spent time getting to know their clinical colleagues over lunch. Each clinician who attended the seminar also earned free CME credits. Dr. Doan said the event was a tremendous success, and the council plans to host more radiology seminars in the future.

Thank you, Dr. Doan, Dr. Whisenant, Dr. Katz and Dr. Rodriguez for your involvement with this symposium. Your focus on education and innovation allows our company to continue providing high-quality care as we learn about the newest best practices in medicine.

Social: @Envision MDs, EVPS Facebook, Linkedin Recruiting

Envision Radiology recently hosted a seminar to improve education around stroke care. Envision radiologist Bao Doan, M.D., said the event helped unite the radiology and EM service lines. Learn more **here.**